
Singlewell School 
Mackenzie Way Gravesend 
Kent DA12 5TY 
Telephone: (01474) 569859 
Email: office@singlewell.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Catt 

 Thursday 19th December 2024 

 
To Parents/Carers, 

 
We would like to inform you of your child’s PE day for Term 3. Please note that these will have changed 
from term 2. Reception will need to come in every Wednesday in P.E. uniform. 
 
Please see the timetable below for all classes: 

 

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Year 3 Turtles Year R Starfish Year 3 Dolphins 

Year 5 Stingrays Year R Jellyfish Year 5 Swordfish 

Year 4 Seals  Year 4 Sea Otters 

Year 6 Whales  Year 6 Sharks 

Year 1 Angelfish  Year 1 Clownfish 

Year 2 Lionfish  Year 2 Pufferfish 

A reminder that P.E. kit at Singlewell consists of the following: 

 All-black trainers, sports socks, drawstring sports shorts, plain black jogging bottoms 

(unbranded, no logos), white or red polo top and school sweatshirt/ cardigan (no hoodies). 

 No jewellery, including earrings, should be worn on those days. 

 Children may wear PE shorts on warmer days. These must be plain, black school sports shorts 
(not cycling shorts). 

 On colder days the children can wear black jogging bottoms (not leggings). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you,  
 Mr Roe 

    PE Coordinator 
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